A Message from LaDonna Castafiuela
Director, Charitable Bingo Operations Division

Re: We Moved! New Physical Address for Charitable Bingo Operations
Hello Everyone,

I’'m sending this notification to inform you that the Charitable Bingo Operations Division (CBOD) has
moved to the new George H. W. Bush Building.

Effective Monday, August 15, 2022, our new physical address is 1801 N. Congress Avenue, Austin, TX,
78701. For more information, click here.

Please note that the mailing address for CBOD has not changed. For mailing, the address is Texas
Lottery Commission, Charitable Bingo Operations Division, P.0O. Box 16630, Austin, TX, 78761 - 6630.

A couple of notes about our new location:

e Parking: There are a limited number of free, 30-minute parking spaces available in State
Parking Garage R. See the map in the link above for more information.

e Building Security: Only persons with security badges will be allowed past the lobby of the
building. If you plan to make a hand-delivery, | suggest you call the Division first and let us
know when you plan to arrive.

If you have any questions about the information in this message, please call 1-800-BINGO-77 (1-800-
246-4677) or send an email to Bingo.Services@|ottery.state.tx.us.
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